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I oppose senate Bill 1154. The government should not control personal wells used for 

either farm or personal homes. Homeowners and farmers pay to have the well put in 

for thousands of dollars. Then continue to maintain and pay for well. Regulating any 

form of that is an over reach by the government.  The water on the land belongs to 

the owner it is their water rights. The cost is not paid by anyone but the owner of that 

water right.  We have a well that is used domestically and for farming we have 

maintained and repaired it many times. The government has not offered to cover cost 

for this but yet wants to add regulations to it. Water is not owned by the government. 

Vote no on senate bill 1154.  


